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Burglaries 
 
Last Thursday fortnight the house of Miss Eyre of Stratford Sub Castle was attempted to be broken into 
by some villains, who were fortunately discovered before they had accomplished their design. 
 
On the Saturday night following the house was again infested, and on Monday night last and attempt was 
made at the house of Mrs. Rossiter, a widow lady of that place, but the family being on their guard, the 
thieves were again disappointed.  It is imagined that these repeated efforts have been made by a tribe of 
medicants who have lately infested that village, as one of them has been known to make particular 
enquiries respecting those houses. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 5 March 1787 
 

 


